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OFFICE OF STATE EMPLOYMENT RELATIONS 

- COMPENSATION & LABOR RELATIONS BULLETIN -

Date: June 13, 2012 

Locator No: OSER-0307-CLR/TSA 

Subject: Mileage Reimbursement Rate Change 
Effective July 1, 2012 

This bulletin is a notice to appointing authorities that mileage reimbursement for business related 
travel and moving expenses under Section F, 3.05(3)(b) and 10.03, respectively, of the Compensation 
Plan is increased to 51 cents per mile, effective July 1, 2012. The rate change is made in recognition 
of a change in the federal reimbursement rate per Section F, 3.05(3)(b), and replaces the "non­
availability rate" of 48.5 cents per mile quoted in OSER-0294-CLR, dated December 22, 2011. 

Note: The Department of Administration "turndown rate" continues to be 35.2 cents per mile. 

REFERRAL OF QUESTIONS 

Any questions regarding the information contained in this bulletin should be directed to Paul 
Ostrowski, Division of Compensation and Labor Relations, at (608) 267-0343, or by e-mail at 
Paul.Ostrowski@Wisconsin.gov. 
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